All Saints' Primary School

42 Tattysallagh Road, Omagh, Co. Tyrone. BT78 5BR Telephone: (028) 82243233

24th April 2020.

Dear Parents/Carers.

LEARNING PACKS - FEEDBACK

I hope that the good weather at least, is softening the 'lock-down' situation for you and your children. There has been speculation that some schools may reopen in some form before the end of this term, but we have been given absolutely no confirmation of any such arrangements from DENI as yet. We are trying to get some feedback on if/when you may require another 'Learning Pack' for your children.

If you wish, please email the school on: info@allsaints.omagh.ni.sch.uk to let us know, stating your child/rens' name/s, and class/es.

Staff are continuing to work behind the scenes on curriculum planning and preparation for when the school may reopen and are also providing weekly care for key worker's and vulnerable children on a rota basis. I want to thank them for their continued good work.

Hoping that this note finds you and yours safe and well.

Yours sincerely,

Anthony Bradley
Acting Principal